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We would like to 

welcome you to our 

newsletter. The purpose 

of this newsletter is to 

share updates and 

prayer needs within our 

ministry.  More 

importantly, to be 

praying for the churches 

we encounter. For more 

information about this 

ministry please visit our 

website at 

www.abcplanters.org. 

Or you may contact me 

directly at                

(903) 267-7382 

C h a r l e i g h         N a t h a n i e l         G a g e  

 We have been asked by many what the Doty’s will be doing 

with the changes that have happened over the last 6 months. Simply 

put, we will be doing what we have been doing for the last 3 years. 

These changes include… The Lord burdened the Luman’s to go back 

to their home church of Faith Baptist Church in Decatur TX to help 

strengthen the Lord’s work there. God also moved the Roa’s to 

Rockwall Baptist Church in Rockwall TX where Bro. Tony Roa has 

been called to be their pastor. We are excited for our friends in the 

ministry and the opportunities that lie before them and see how God 

will work through them for souls to be saved, and Jesus Christ to be 

exalted. Please be in prayer for them as they move forward in God’s 

calling upon their lives. 

 
  Last September my uncle passed. The family asked me to 

perform the funeral. This allotted me an unusual opportunity to 

share the Gospel to many of my family members! I pray God used 

me to reach family that I have never even seen before. November of 

last year my grandmother also passed, God gave me the opportunity 

to speak at her funeral. It was a challenging time for our family, but 

again I was able to bring forth salvation is in Christ alone. December 

was even more difficult as my mom unexpectedly passed away. I was 

blindsided. My pastor, Tyler Bittner, was able to do the services and 

he did an excellent job of preaching Christ to my entire family. This 

is a great example of God using our trials for our good and His Glory! 

Since my mom’s passing, the responsibilities to care for my father 

have increased. Please pray I can meet his physical needs as well as 

show him his need for Christ. I am thankful we serve a God that is 

there for us through challenging times if we just look to Him. God is 

answering prayers of being able to share the gospel to my family.  

 

Pressing on… Moving Forward… Following God… 

http://www.abcplanters.org/


Prayer Requests: 

 

• Benbrook Location 

• Changes to our 

Ministry 

• Prayer Support 

• Financial Support 

• Our family 

(especially our 

children) grieving 

several family 

members.  

• Homeschool 

• Vehicle 

• Zacks fathers 

health 

• House Remodel. 

(We are praying 

about moving 

South to be closer 

to our ministry 

opportunities) 

Ministry Opportunities 

William Carey said, “The future is as bright as the promises of 

God.”  Amen. We are looking forward to how God will use us. Since 

November of 2022 we have been talking to Tyler Gillit at Worth Baptist 

Church on planting a church. Through prayer, Bro. Gillit is burdened 

for the city of Benbrook. We are still actively looking for a location. 

Please pray that God will open doors for a church to be planted. We 

are extremely excited for this opportunity to be involved in another 

church plant how God sees fit. I am willing to preach full time, part 

time, or just be a help to Worth Baptist Church during this plant. 

 Here in a few weeks, we also have the opportunity to be at 

Cornerstone Baptist Temple in Dayton, Ohio for their Missions 

Conference.  If you would, please pray for safe travel and for Jesus 

Christ to be exalted through all. We would like to present to more 

churches what our ministry is about and to see more churches planted, 

souls to be saved, and Christ to be exalted. Please reach out if you 

would like us to present in your church or would like to speak about our 

church planting ministry. Thank you all for your continued support, it 

is greatly appreciated! 
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I press toward the 

mark for the prize 

of the high calling 

of God in Christ 

Jesus. 

~ Phillipians 3:14 
 

Since our last newsletter we have been busy in ministry. We left 

Antioch Baptist Church in Rhome TX (as scheduled) at the end of 

February 2023 from a services standpoint. Our entire family was 

involved over the summer of 2023 in the remodeling of the new 

building that God provided to Antioch Baptist Church. Since then, I 

have also been able to preach some services as well including a Men’s 

Breakfast that Pastor Van Zandt started. It is a huge blessing to see 

God grow Antioch Baptist Church. We love and are invested in that 

church and excited to see the light of the Gospel preached throughout 

Rhome TX.  We were also active in another church plant the last part 

of 2023 in south Dallas at an apartment complex with Bible Baptist 

Church of Hillsboro TX taking the reins of planting that church. Last 

October we were able to be part of two Missions Conferences in Ohio. 

It has been a blessing to see God work in multiple churches across 

multiple states. 

 Pray for Benbrook 


